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Relocation Update 
Another Stop Press notice. Sessions will continue at the Besgrove Street workshop until Friday 
28th June.

On Monday 24th June, the council will 
present John Bayliss with the keys to 
the club’s new home. The “factory” will 
belong to the Woodworkers of the 
Southern Peninsula with a 5x5x5 year 
lease. 

There are no more false alarms or 
delays to the relocation. 

Current activities & plans are:
• The floor is being painted on the
21st June but we will not be allowed to 
walk on it till Wednesday 26th. 
• From the 1st July members will
recommence packing. On completion 
contractors will move all machinery to 
the new work shop. 
• Some members will install the
kitchen. 
• Ducting contractors will be
invited back to connect the machinery 
ducts to the ducting system.

On the 13th July from midday to 1.00pm 
there will be a BBQ at the Besgrove St 
workshop where members will have 
ample opportunity to take plenty of 
photos and bid farewell to the site.
After 1.00pm John Bayliss is inviting 
everyone to the Vern Wright Reserve 
workshop to inspect WoSP’s new home.
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Hope everyone can make it as it is a major day in the club’s history.
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